
HOB Pirate Post 
PK-8 Edition 

Horace O’Bryant School 

 305-296-5628 May 16, 2022 

         May 16 & 17 5th Grade Science 

   Algebra & Geometry EOC 

          May 17  Civics EOC 

   S.A.C. Meeting 

   Incoming 6th Grade Orientation 

          May 27  Last Day of School 

If you have HOB shirts to   

donate, we will gladly  

accept them!   

 

Please drop them off  

in the front office! 

Please join us for  
HOB’s S.A.C. meeting!  

TUESDAY,  May 17 
12:00 

AVID 7th and 8th graders visited City Hall to learn about the local government and tour the beautiful building. 

 

 

All middle school students will be turning in their school  

assigned Chromebooks and charging cords on  

Thursday, May 19 (Grade 8) or Friday, May 20 (Grades 6 & 7) 

to their homeroom teachers. 

 

In order to avoid being placed on the Debt List, all students must  

return their devices in working order along with their charging cords. 

 

Student lessons will be paper based for that last week of school. 

Details in next week’s  
Pirate Post! 

FRIDAY, MAY 27th 

DISMISSAL  AT 12:45 



 












